
 
          

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTIFICATION 
 
Product being discontinued  
 
Model FP-6 Foot Pedal 
 
 
 
December 3rd, 2012 
 
Digi-Key Corp.  
Erin Perkins  
Erin.Perkins@digikey.com 
 
Dear Erin, 
 
This letter is to notify you that as of January 12th, 2013, the Model FP-6 Foot Pedal will be 
discontinued.  If you would like to place a last time buy order, please do so before January 12th, 
2013.  All orders will need to be shipped before March 12th, 2013. 
 
There is no direct replacement for the FP-6.  The FP-8 can be used as an alternative, but it does 
require customer redesign.  
 
Please contact us if you have any questions, or if you would like to place an order, so we can 
provide you with last time buy pricing. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Scott Fischer  
Sales Operations Coordinator  
Curtis Instruments, Inc. 
Direct Line: 914-242-6549 
Email: fischers@curtisinst.com  




